
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of February 5, 2019 
 

Members Present                                                              Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Chair                                                       
David Garceau       
Patricia Edgecomb                                            
Pat Triplett 
Mike Beldsoe 
Randy Bock 
Ed White – secretary 
  
Minutes from December Meeting were approved were approved 7 to 0.  
                                                                                         

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:07PM in the Temporary Town Hall. 
 
Bill Moore will no longer be on the SLABP due to a conflict with being on the Planning & Zoning 
committee.  David Garceau has submitted himself to be approved for an alternate position on 
the P&Z committee and if he is appointed, he will also leave this committee. 
 
Ed White volunteered to replace Bill Moore as secretary 
 
Public Input 
None 
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt a Beach 
-no news, waiting for renourishment to be completed.  Once it is done, announcement will go up on 
webiste 
 
Pamphlets/Flyers 
-went out to all residents with their new stickers 
-official ones will be done soon 
-distribution needs to be planned 
 
Sponsorship Signs 
-to be presented at TOKB council meeting on 2/18 
 
Beach Access signs 
-4X4 posts can be used and will not need CAMA approval or permission from residents 
-signs and locations will be presented to TOKB council at 2/18 meeting 
-should be installed around April 
 
 



Beach Sweep 
-may not happen until summer due to renourishment 
-gloves and trash-bags will be needed 
-cannot have during the street festival 
-wait for date for Town hall dedication ceremony before deciding date 
-in the past there were contests (most trash, weirdest trash, etc.).  consider that again 
-what will be needed from public works 
 
Ocean Life Project 
-approved by TOKB council at 2/1 
-some vest ideas were discussed and it was agreed we would have some examples for next meeting 
-Ambassadors would have to apply 
 -applications can be found online under committees. 
-Training will be needed for all members 
 
Town Facebook Page 
-TOKB website is going to be converted to a mobile friendly version 
 
   
New Business 

 
-Budget for next year is due 4/1 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:14PM 
 
Next Meeting 3/5 at 5PM at Temporary Town Hall 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Ed White 
Temp Secretary 
   

 

      

 

 


